Kaleidoscope Safeguarding newsletter



If you have any concerns about a child's safety and protection, please contact a member of our safeguarding team immediately.

Designated safeguarding lead
Amy Sadler-Rhodes 07990 034517
Schoolmanager@Kaleidoscopeschool.co.uk



Deputy designated safeguarding leads
01782 624689 (Porthill)
01782 354572 (Fenton)
admin@kaleidoscopeschool.co.uk





Sam Goodin

Steph Thompson



Alex Platt

Family support officer
Dawn McGeoghan- 07385669716
dawn@kaleidoscopeschool.co.uk



Dear Parents and Carers,

As we approach the Summer, and children are spending more time outdoors our focus will be around stranger danger and how to keep ourselves safe in the Community. Our team are here to support our children and families with advice and together we can keep our children safe.

Useful resource to help and support Parents and Carers:

- https://safety4kids.com.au/safetyzone_stranger-danger
- https://www.safe4me.co.uk/portfolio/clevernever-goes/
- https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GrchFMz82r0
- https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-childrensafe/away-from-home/
- https://www.startingwell.org.uk/staying-safe-parents-carers

Our Fika mornings will continue to take place on the second Thursday of every month and drop-in sessions are available with Dawn at Fenton every Tuesday morning.

What to do if I am worried about a child!

- Contact our DSL, safeguarding team or any member of school staff
- > Contact your local authority.
- > Stoke-on-Trent Children's advice and duty service 01782 235100 (Out of hours 01782 234234)
- > Staffordshire Children's advice and Support service 0300 111 8007 (Out of hours 0345 604 2886)
- Cheshire East Consultation Service 0300
 123 5012 (Option 3)

If a child is in immediate danger, call the Police on 999